
Dear Parent/Carer 

Subject teachers have been sharing with their students the dates of any planned additional mini-

assessments that will be held to help inform staff as they prepare recommended Centre Assessed 

Grades that will be replacing the A/AS Level/BTEC examinations in the summer. 

These conversations started during the virtual Year 13 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 25 March.  

However, a number of parents have requested a full overview of these assessments and their 

timings. 

With this in mind, please find attached two documents that provide a schedule of the relevant dates; 

firstly, in subject order and secondly, in chronological order.  I hope your son/daughter finds them 

useful when planning their revision and/or preparation. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr Rhodes 

Assistant Headteacher 


